
Missouri Department of Conservation and 
Ameren Missouri have created Wires 
Over Wildlife (WOW), a new program that 
encourages property owners to manage 
land for wildlife habitat where Ameren 
easements are located under transmission 
lines.  Village of Green Trails Park trustees 
Harvey Rosenberg and David Kaplan are 
working with Missouri Conservation to 
develop the prairie habitat south of Ladue 
Road near the Woods Mill intersection.  
Missouri Conservation provides technical 
counsel and Ameren will reimburse the 
Village of Green Trails 75% to reduce the 
cost of seed and maintenance.
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